
 

TO:  Applicant Review Panel for the 2020 Citizens Redistricting Commission 
 

FROM:  David King, Counsel for the State Auditor’s Office  
 
DATE:   February 14, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  Applicant Background Report  
 
Under title 2, section 60835 of the California Code of Regulations, the State Auditor’s Office is 
responsible for collecting information concerning applicants for the 2020 Citizens Redistricting 
Commission (Commission).  Section 60842, subdivision (i) of the regulations authorizes the 
State Auditor’s Office to investigate and verify all information provided by or about an 
applicant. 
 
Pursuant to this authority, the State Auditor’s Office reviewed information from a number of 
sources to verify the applicant’s eligibility and provide any other information that may assist the 
Applicant Review Panel with its evaluation of applicants.  The applicant has reviewed the 
information provided below and, where appropriate, provided additional or clarifying 
information.  The following reports the State Auditor’s Office’s findings. 
 
Name of Applicant: Angela Vazquez 
 
Applicant ID: 15239 
 
Eligibility: No issues currently identified. 
 
Conflict of Interest:  
 
Applicant Or Immediate, Bona Fide Family Member May Have Served As Paid Congressional, 
Legislative, Or State Board Of Equalization Staff 

• Background check indicates an individual named “David Vazquez” worked as a fellow for 
the California Senate District 38 in 2013. 

 
[The applicant is requested to confirm whether the above-named individual is an immediate 
family member with whom the applicant has a bona fide, or special, family relationship, and 
worked as paid staff for the California Legislature.]   
 
Additional Information about Applicant: No issues currently identified.  
 



 

Recommendation: The applicant’s response to the report is attached.  Because the applicant 
responds that the individual(s) identified above is not the applicant or a member of the 
applicant’s immediate family with whom the applicant shares a bona fide, or special, family 
relationship, the State Auditor’s Office makes no recommendation regarding the applicant’s 
eligibility.   
 
The information provided above is based on the review of information collected as of the date 
of this Report.  The State Auditor’s Office may continue to investigate and verify all information 
provided by or about an applicant, and stands ready to assist the Applicant Review Panel with 
any further applicant inquiries. 
 





 
If your report contains no factual inaccuracies, you do not need to respond to this email.
 
If you have questions or comments, call us toll free at 1-833-421-7550 or send us an email
atshapecaliforniasfuture@auditor.ca.gov.  Thank you for applying for the 2020 Citizens
Redistricting Commission. 
 
 
 
Best regards,
 
Shape California’s Future Application Team
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Confidentiality Notice:  This email message, including any 
attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and privileged information, 
including information pertaining to an ongoing audit or 
investigation (see Cal. Gov. C. Secs. 8545, 8545.1 and 
8547).  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or 
distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and 
destroy all copies of the original message.




